REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF MINES AND ENERGY

Media Release

ANNOUNCEMENT ON LIFTING THE MORATORIUM FOR NEW PETROLEUM RETAIL
AND WHOLESALE LICENCE APPLICATIONS

1. The Ministry of Mines and Energy is hereby informing the public that the
suspension of applications for new fuel retail and wholesale Licences has
been lifted, effective 02 March 2021.

2. The Ministry has reviewed the licensing procedures and requirements for
granting Fuel Retail and Wholesale Licences, as provided for in the
Petroleum Products and Energy Regulations, of 2000.

3. The new requirements, guidelines and application forms can be
obtained at the Directorate of Petroleum Affairs at the Ministry of Mines
and Energy, and is also available on the Ministry's website:
www.mme.gov.nd
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